DIY for DiSS recruitment campaign

 
What is it like to be a GP or nurse in a secondary school? 
Let us know your thoughts! 
  
We’re aiming to encourage more primary care professionals to register for the Doctors in Secondary Schools program, to reduce delay or gaps in care when a spot becomes vacant. 
 
And the best way to encourage doctors and nurses to become involved is to let them hear from the people already doing it.  
 
So, we’d like to ask about your experience and enlist your help for our Do-It-Yourself promotion.  
 
Firstly, please write down your answers to the question below. There is no word limit, although comms units might edit (with your approval) later on. 
  
1. Why does being in the Doctors in Secondary Schools program make you feel good? 

2. What have you learned by going back to school one day a week? 

3. What’s the most surprising thing you’ve discovered about secondary school kids? 

4. How has taking part in the program changed the way you view your role as a doctor in the community? 

5. What would you say to a colleague wondering whether to take part in the Doctors in Secondary Schools program? 
 
Then take a selfie inside or outside the DiSS portable building. This can be solo, or with other team members. 
School students can also be in the shot, but we shouldn’t be able to see their faces. 

What happens next?  
We will use the complete package to promote the DiSS program to other primary care providers throughout Victoria with the aim of persuading more doctors and nurses to get on board. Our promotion will be to the health sector and may include communications such as newsletters, articles or advertising in magazines, or social media aimed at general practice. They will not be used in any promotion to the general public. 
   
We can’t wait to hear what you think!  
 
Please send your responses and your selfie to diss@nwmphn.org.au

Many thanks 
The DiSS PHN team
